
 

Joint CCMAA and CCMS event February 2014 

The association also held a successful inaugural joint alumnus-student meeting with the CCMS on 22nd 
February 2014, attended by 33 students, 17 alumni (with a good spread from 2006-1962) and five fellows. 
The programme included discussion on important public health issues, the impact of the Francis Report on 
the medical world and workshop sessions on the duty of candour and on developing mentoring 
opportunities between the alumni and student groups Link to programme here. Two draft outcomes from 
the workshop sessions can be seen here. Feedback was uniformly positive, the day being held to be very 
enjoyable, informative and useful by all respondants: “it was a good all round day” - “It all worked well 
which one cannot say about most meetings!” – “Enjoyed discussion on health/obesity & changing 
environments with approaches to behaviour rather than cognition – very interesting” – “Lunch was great!” 

 


